
August 16th 2021

Shire of Coill Mhor Council meeting minutes

Start 6.45pm

In Attendance

Sue Davis Rhiannon

Kerri Mingo Ciara Harte

David Sharpe Garet Doiron

Katie and Maple

Charles Zaz

Michelle Starland Helena

Jim Hartwich Irwyn

Officer reports

Seneschal

Return to play rules are now being implemented.

Would like to remind everyone to be considerate of them and help one and other to comply with these

rules.

It is for our own safety especially with the Delta variant prominent in the Interior.

Would like to encourage more volunteers to step and take an office. The Shire cannot run itself and we

need more hands to support the existing officers.

Our three main Positions will be stepping down in the upcoming year. So we will be looking for a

Seneschal, an Exchequer and a Master of Stables. Without these positions filled the Shire will fold.

So please consider even shadowing these officers in preparation of the step down.

All practices and Meetings were on hold in July and the beginning of August due to evacuations and

alerts from the wildfires in the area.

We are now resuming the practices and the monthly social at the 108 Hall on Monday evenings.



Exchequer

Q2 reporting has been done and sent to Tir Righ exchequer

Bank balance is now $3945.02

Master of Stables

Nothing to report

Master of Archery

Weekly Archery practices will be resuming on Wednesday evenings- see the calendar for information.

Russell Cam-Beul o’Danescombe, senior thrown weapons marshal will be in attendance for anyone

wishing to get authorization training to become a Junior Marshal.

Vacant Positions

Arts and Sciences

Herald

YAC  Youth Armoured combat

If anyone is interested in learning about these positions please contact the Seneschal

We now have a Chatelaine for our Shire. Master Garet  Doiron OP has now moved to our Shire, from the

Barony of Lionsgate. He has graciously stepped up to take this position. Thankyou.

Old Business

1. Review of the return to play rules

2. Theme for this months social  “Basic Garb”

3. Tabard making for our fighter and archers.

-agreed to go ahead with the project. At the Monday night social we will be designing and

sewing them

        4. discussed the probability of making a new gate shelter.

- will be a project for the near future

New Business

1. Congratulations and a welcome to Katie and the newest member of the shire, Maple. She was

born on August 11TH. The Shire will be hosting a Baby shower. The date will be announced soon.

2. Forest Champions Tourney and Bent Bodkin on October 1st.. event is on the Tir Righ calendar and

the site has been booked. Its only 6 weeks away. Hoping for support to put this on or we may

have to cancel again.

3. Feast for Winters End to be planned. Have asked everyone to decide on a theme by next council.



Sue and Christina will cook.

September council  September 13th

Meeting ended at 7.30pm

- 


